March 4, 2024

To: Honorable committee Members
My name is Alan Imes; I live in Waterville.

I vehemently oppose LD227. I trust that the bill was put together with honorable
intentions, however the passing of this bill will be a very dangerous slippery slope.
When we take rights away, especially parental rights in the guise of protection,

this will result in chaos. I ask that you unanimously turn this bill.

Thank you.






